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I strongly oppose these fees and taxes taken from HB2025. We are overly taxed and 

constantly given new fees. I currently work 7 days a week and all these fees apply to 

me as I drive to work. I’ve already cut my hours back for many reasons. We can not 

afford these taxes and fees you keep implementing on we the people. Please stop as 

many have left our state and cities. Loretta 


